
Greenville Kennel Club 
Meetings are held on 
the 3rd Tuesday of 

each month at 7:00PM  

LOCATION and DATE 
of the next  

General Membership 
Meeting 

To Be Determined 

   —————————–- 

In This Issue:         Page 

2021 Officers &  Board         2 

Past Due—Dues Noitice       2 

Word Search                         3 

Save the Date—                 

Rally & Obedience Trial    4  

Sunshine Committee            5           

Member Brags                  6-9 

Next Board / Membership 

Meeting Dates,               

Contacts for Meetings,     

Programs, Sunshine,        

Newsletter                     10 

Greenville Kennel Club          Established 1939              An AKC Member Club 

Greenville Kennel Club News 

January 2021 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net                  WWW.GreenvilleKC.org 

A Message from our President 

Jeanette Stribling 

In spite of our current circumstances, I want to say  
“Happy New Year” to everyone.  My hope and prayer is that 
2021 will bring an end to this crazy virus that is devastating 
so many families.  I made the decision to take off the first 
couple of weeks of school this year but hope to get back to 
the classroom soon.  This will be my last year teaching and I 
want to enjoy these last few months! 
 
Due to COVID, our general meeting this month has been  
cancelled, but, we are looking into having a Zoom meeting in 
February.  Our board meetings have been via Zoom and have 
worked out great so hopefully this is doable for general  
meetings as well.  It would be great to see everyone even if it 
is virtual! 
 
Mark your calendars for April 30, May 1 and May 2.  We will 
have a “May Day Obedience and Rally Trial” at Happy Dogs in 
Wellford.  We also hope to be starting up our training and 
“Show-n-Go” classes in the next couple of months.  Look for 
more info on these events soon! 
 
 
Till next time, 
 
Jeanette 
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 2021 Officers & Board Members At Large  
 
President ………………………….. Jeanette Stribling 
Vice President …………………….  Kris Harner 
Recording Secretary ……………. Beverly Crosby 
Corresponding Secretary ……… Ashleigh Boudreaux 
Treasurer …………………………. Ken Spiegel 
AKC Delegate ……………………. Gloria Askins 
Board Member At Large  ……….  Meredith McGee (through 2023) 
       Thecla Tyner  (through 2021) 
       Sharon Smith (through 2022) 

Just a reminder that our yearly dues were payable on January 1
st

.  Members 

who have not paid by March 1st will have their membership terminated and will 

need to re-apply for membership.  

Dues for 2021 are $25 for Individual, $40 for Family, and $15 for Associate 

Members. No dues are charged for Life Members and Junior Members. 

     

The direct link to pay dues online:  

https://www.greenvillekc.org/index.php/dues 

 

 

 Yearly Dues 

Greenville Kennel Club 

Ken Spiegel, Treasurer 

40 Fox Creek Ct. 

Travelers Rest, SC 29690 

 To mail dues, please send your check to my home address: 
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Can you Find the Breeds ?  
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April 30, May 1 and May 2 
2021 

Greenville Kennel Club 
“May Day”  

Obedience and Rally Trial  

Happy Dogs Training Center 
Wellford, SC  
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Sunshine Committee     Becky Ward   

Sincerely,     
 
Becky Ward, Sunshine Chairperson  

 

Happy New Year Members!!  
 
Hopefully everyone had a wonderful Christmas holiday and are happily moving into 
the New Year with hope and exhilaration for a safe and healthy 2021 for ourselves 
and for our dogs with many upcoming shows to attend. 
 
I saw many of our members at the Clemson Dog Show the weekend of January 9-10 
so we should have lots of brags! 
 
It is good to know that our members are staying healthy and safe in the midst of the 
Covid Pandemic and any other wintertime flus and colds so stay strong people and 
strongly consider getting vaccinated for the Covid virus as it will help us fight this 
dreadful illness. 

 
Many Happy Birthday wishes to all of our January friends,  
Kate Hodges's, 1/4, Becky Ward 1/14, Roger Brown 1/17,  
Lou Ann McGahey 1/18, Gloria Askins 1/24 and Barbara Andreassen 1/25.   
 
Have a great day everyone!!!  
 

Looking forward to seeing many members at our next meeting (as soon as we can 
safely have one) and start out the year on a positive "paw" and foot!  
 
Let's all make 2021 a very prosperous year and another 
successful Dog Show year that we can be proud 
of.......Again!!!!! 
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Members’ Brags  

Karen  & Bob Cate 

We are very thankful that  
GCHG Southern Flash’s Cloud Runner  
was BOB on Wednesday and Select Thursday  
in Orlando and Select on Saturday in RC.   
 
We appreciate the judges very much.  

Southern Fire’s My Heart’s Krush was shown  
by our Granddaughter Olivia Cate  

in BP and in Puppy Group.  

CH Southern Fire’s Brown Eyed Girl CA BCAT 
represented Wirehaired Pointing Griffons  
in the first Fast Cat Invitational.  
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O’Malley McGee 

Members’ Brags - cont. 

Great start to the New Year! 
In Clemson,SC 

“Pepper” Cralyn’s First Dash of Pepper  
won BEST PUPPY in MATCH!  

This is my first Bred-By Havanese. 

“Brunello”  
Solaris Fightin Side of Me  

won Winners Dog and Best of Winners 
for more points toward his champion-

ship, all from the Bred-by Class. 

“Daisy”  
Malmason Olive Flowers N’ Champagne 
won Best of Winners both days, earning 
her first major and more points towards 
her championship from Bred-By as well. 

She also earned BBE Group Three! 
 

“Olivia”  
Malmason Olive Walks on the Beach CGC TKN  
won Best of Breed on Sunday, and OH group 2! 
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Beverly and Tony Childs and the StoneHouseHounds 

Members’ Brags - cont. 

Deborah Craddock 

My 16 month old BRT,  Kurgan, and I finished his 
Rally Novice title.  
 
I think we are going to tackle Novice Obedience next. 

 

The StoneHouseHounds did Scentwork  
at the Atlanta Obedience Club New Years weekend.  
Flirt and Rowdy picked up titles in Novice Interiors.  

Willett Qualified in Novice Containers.  
 

Willett showed in Clemson with  
June Beckwith on her lead on Saturday.  

 
She won breed both days.  

 
Next weekend we hunt again  

and work on Willi’s Master Hunting Title.  

The AOC put on a well organized event that ran smoothly with more than 900 
dogs entered over the three day event. This was a fun way to start 2021.  
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Paula Ford 

My Newest “HOMEBRED”  
CH. Bainwood Lady Liberty  

finishes in Orlando at the Brevard KC  
December 9

th
 with another 5 point major  

under judge Raymond Filburn. 

 

Members’ Brags - cont. 

My 10 month old Boykin Spaniel, Miller, went  
Winners Bitch both days at the Clemson show from 
the Bred By Class and also competed in the  
Best Bred By Exhibitor competition on Saturday 
where she earned a Group 4.  She is my first bred by 
puppy out of my very first litter. 
 

Beth Crocker 

Also, Miller's mother, Tommie,  
earned her Grand Championship Title! 

And finally, Bodhi earned his  
AKC Junior Hunting Retriever title!  
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Greenville Kennel Club    Established 1939   An AKC Member Club 

 
Jeanette Stribling - President  
jcstribling@bellsouth.net 
 
Kris Harner – Vice President  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Ashliegh  Boudreaux–  
Corresponding Secretary 
aurumecs@gmail.com 
 
Bev Crosby – Recording  
Secretary  
poshpoos@gmail.com 
 
Ken Spiegel –Treasurer 

kspiegel@greenvillekc.org  

Thecla Tyner - Director  (2021) 
Thecla53@gmail.com 
 
Sharon Smith–Director (2022) 
ontopofthetable@gmail.com 
 
Meredith  McGee-Director (2023) 
irishstarr@me.com  
 
Gloria Askins - AKC Delegate  
askgja@gmail.com 
 
——————————————— 
 
Kris Harner - Show Chair  
kharner@carolina-networks.com 
 
Thecla Tyner - Obedience Chair  
Thecla53@gmail.com 
 
Ken Walker - Newsletter Editor 

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net  

Next Board Meeting -   Monday, February 8, 2021, 6PM, via 
Zoom video conference.  Any member is welcome to attend;  
however if you have business for the Board to address, it must 
be submitted in writing to a Board member at least one week 
prior to the meeting.  Minutes are published on the Club website.  

 
February General Meeting – TBD 

 

For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, 
please contact the Recording Secretary,  

Bev Crosby, poshpoos@gmail.com 
 

—————————————————————————–————————————— 

 
If any member knows of any members that need to be called 
upon or recognized due to illness, accomplishments, deaths or 
any other challenges in one's family please call or email  
Becky Ward @ 864-905-1230, wardbk50@yahoo.com.  
 
You may also contact Lisa Jumper @864-593-8649 or Paula 
Ford @864-895-6837 with any news that the Club needs to be 
informed about.   
 

—————————————————————————–————————————— 

 

All items to be included in the NEWSLETTER  
are due on the  Wednesday before our        

monthly meeting. 

Send brags, news, photos, articles,                   
and any information to:                                                                                

kenwalkergkc@bellsouth.net   

—————————————————————————–———————————————————————————
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